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April Volunteers 
There were an additional 343.25 volunteer hours for 
March.  For April, 1102.75 volunteer hours were 
donated by caring individuals who have a heart for 
children. They helped in the Tuesdayôs Treasures resale 
shop, tutored and interacted with the children and much 
more.  Thank you. 

Day of Prayer and Giving for Children! 
Is your congregation planning on participating in a Day 
of Prayer and Giving for Children?  Please plan to do so 
on the fifth Sunday of October this year.  That is October 
29, 2017. 
 
We invite everyone to dedicate this day to praying for 
children. 
 
If you want more information, contact Ralph Brewer at 
270.843.3038 or Ralph@potterministries.org 

Upcoming Events 
 

15th Annual Fall Festival 
September 16, 2017 beginning at 9:30 am.  

Live & silent auctions, food, resale shop, childrenôs 
activities , gift shop & lots more!!! Please join us. 

 

Candid Campus Shots 

Our Graduates 
Two of our moms, Britta and Cindy, 
graduated  on April 28th from Ross 
Medical Education Center. Both are 
now Certified Medical Assistants. 
They have worked hard to achieve 

their goals and we at Potter are very proud of them. We 
wish them the best in their future endeavors. 

Taylor and Spencer 
prepare for the Potter 

ñ500ò. 

/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ŀǊŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ōƭŜǎǎŜŘ ōȅ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΗ 

Thank You 
 

We are grateful to the 
students from the Warren 
County High School College 
Academy who collected 
clothes, toys and books for 
their Leadership Project.  The 
residents  thoroughly enjoyed 
all of the items the group 
brought. 

 
Also, the Wild Mustangs 
Adventurer Club of the 
Seventh Day Adventist church 
collected food and paper items 
from neighborhoods to donate 
to a nonprofit organization of 
their choosing. This year they 
chose Potter Childrenôs Home.  

 
It is  reassuring to know 
there are young people 
who care about the needs 
of others. 
 
 
 

A generous donor gave 
the children a table-top 
toy train set. The children 
really enjoy playing with 
it in our Care Center. It is 
big enough for several to play at the same time.  
We are so grateful for these, and all of our 
wonderful donors and sponsors.  

J.T. Hits the Mark 
J.T., Riley House, participated with other 
students from Foundation Christian Academy in 
the  Regional Archery Tournament in a nearby 
county. He scored 254 and is eligible for the 
nationals in May. His school placed third for the 
region. Good going and good luck. 

One Busy Guy 
Hunter, Riley House, 
played in his High School 
bandôs concert. He plays 
trombone. He also went 

on a mission trip to Chicago.  

Easter at Potter 
 

 

Ministers, Elders and Wives Appreciation Dinner  
On April 20, Potter hosted 
our annual appreciation 
dinner for minister, elders, 
and their wives. A delicious 
meal was served and the 
room was decorated with 
theme ñGo ye into all the worldéò.  The guest speaker was 
Andy Robison from the WV School of Preaching. A total of 
697 years of service as ministers and elders was represented. 

ñJethro and Ellie Mayò 

Down in the Dumps 

Cutie Pie 

Tea 
Party 

Farewell to Our Interns  
We say farewell to our interns, Sydney 
and Natalie, as they graduate and 
continue their careers.  Best wishes! 
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